Blowing The Bloody Doors Off
Eventually, you will enormously discover a other experience and expertise by
spending more cash. yet when? do you recognize that you require to get those
every needs next having significantly cash? Why dont you try to get something
basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to understand even
more in this area the globe, experience, some places, bearing in mind history,
amusement, and a lot more?
It is your certainly own get older to play a part reviewing habit. in the
middle of guides you could enjoy now is blowing the bloody doors off below.

The Incomplete History of Secret Organizations Joe Tracz 2018-10-30 This
mysterious illustrated tie-in to Netflix's award-winning A Series of
Unfortunate Events -- featuring an introduction by Count Olaf's legal
representative, Neil Patrick Harris -- shares insider secrets about the
Baudelaire family and the making of the show. In every library there is a
single book that can answer the question that burns like a fire in the mind...
In this collector's companion you will discover never-before-seen photographs,
never-before-told stories, and never-before, revealed secrets spanning all
three seasons of the hilariously twisted, critically acclaimed hit series. You
will encounter original concept art, annotated script excerpts, and interviews
with the creative team and all-star cast, as well as glossaries, recipes, lyric
sheets, hidden Easter eggs, shocking backstories, and suspicious pages from the
titular tome, unredacted, and revealed here for the first time. Featuring
interviews with: Tony Hale Daniel Handler Aasif Mandvi Sara Rue Barry
Sonnenfeld Patrick Warburton Bo Welch Alfre Woodard and more... Perhaps you are
wondering how a noble person such as yourself might become a member of a secret
organization. Like so many things in life, it starts by picking up the right
book. So go ahead, read at your own risk.
Acting in Film Michael Caine 2000-02-01 (Applause Books). A master actor who's
appeared in an enormous number of films, starring with everyone from Nicholson
to Kermit the Frog, Michael Caine is uniquely qualified to provide his view of
making movies. This revised and expanded edition features great photos, with
chapters on: Preparation, In Front of the Camera Before You Shoot, The Take,
Characters, Directors, On Being a Star, and much more. "Remarkable material ...
A treasure ... I'm not going to be looking at performances quite the same way
... FASCINATING!" Gene Siskel
Justice Is Beauty Michael Murphy 2019-12-17 The first monograph of MASS Design
Group, the internationally lauded firm creating some of the most powerful and
humane works of architecture today. Founded in 2008, MASS Design Group
collaborated with Partners In Health and the Rwanda Ministry of Health to
design and build the Butaro District Hospital in Rwanda, a masterwork of
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architecture that also uniquely serves a community in need. Since then, MASS
has grown into a dynamic collaborative of architects, planners, engineers,
filmmakers, researchers, and public health professionals working in more than a
dozen countries in the fields of design, research, policy, education, and
strategic planning. Amid ongoing recognition (the 2018 American Academy of Arts
and Letters Award in Architecture, the 2017 Cooper Hewitt National Design Award
in Architecture), MASS's most recent project, the National Memorial for Peace
and Justice in Montgomery, Alabama, has been featured in more than 400
publications, including the New York Times, the New Yorker, and the Washington
Post. Mark Lamster of Dallas Morning News called the memorial "the single
greatest work of American architecture of the twenty-first century." Justice Is
Beauty highlights MASS's first decade of designing, researching, and advocating
for an architecture of justice and human dignity. With more than thirty
projects built or under construction and some 200,000 people served, MASS has
pioneered an immersive approach in the practice of architecture that provides
the infrastructure, buildings, and physical systems necessary for growth,
dignity, and well-being, while always engaging local communities with attention
to the specifics of cultural context and social needs.
Some Kind of Hero Matthew Field 2015-10-12 For over 50 years, Albert R.
Broccoli’s Eon Productions has navigated the ups and downs of the volatile
British film industry, enduring both critical wrath and acclaim in equal
measure for its now legendary James Bond series. Latterly, this family run
business has been crowned with box office gold and recognised by motion picture
academies around the world. However, it has not always been plain sailing.
Changing financial regimes forced 007 to relocate to France and Mexico;
changing fashions and politics led to box office disappointments; and changing
studio regimes and business disputes all but killed the franchise. And the rise
of competing action heroes has constantly questioned Bond’s place in popular
culture. But against all odds the filmmakers continue to wring new life from
the series, and 2012’s Skyfall saw both huge critical and commercial success,
crowning 007 as the undisputed king of the action genre. Some Kind of Hero
recounts this remarkable story, from its origins in the early ‘60s right
through to the present day, and draws on hundreds of unpublished interviews
with the cast and crew of this iconic series.
What's It All About? Michael Caine 2012-03-31 From Alfred to Zulu, Michael
Caine has been Britain's best-loved actor for half a century. Now, for the
first time, he reveals the truth behind his remarkable life. From his time as
an evacuee during the Blitz to his front-line military service in the Korean
War, from his early days as an assistant stagehand to becoming Peter O'Toole's
understudy, from walk-on parts in local theatres to blowing the bloody doors
off with his legendary roles in Zulu and The Italian Job, Caine's life was
never simple or easy. Discussing his little-known childhood and family
alongside his hard-fought journey from London to Hollywood, Caine writes with
astonishing candour about the good years and the lean years, bringing his
unique charm and humour to his anecdotes and memories of a sprawling moviemaking career. If you worked in Hollywood in the last few decades, you've
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probably worked with Michael Caine - and his accounts of his relationships with
other superstars, both on and offscreen, make this autobiography essential
reading for any fan not just of Michael Caine, but of film in general.
Twilight Man Liz Brown 2021-05-18 "Twilight Man is biography, romance, and
nonfiction mystery, carrying with it the bite of fiction." -- Los Angeles
Review of Books “In Twilight Man, Liz Brown uncovers a noir fairytale, a new
glimpse into the opulent Gilded Age empire of the Clark family.” —Bill Dedman,
co-author of The New York Times bestseller Empty Mansions: The Mysterious Life
of Huguette Clark and the Spending of a Great American Fortune The unbelievable
true story of Harrison Post--the enigmatic lover of one of the richest men in
1920s Hollywood--and the battle for a family fortune. In the booming 1920s,
William Andrews Clark Jr. was one of the richest, most respected men in Los
Angeles. The son of the mining tycoon known as "The Copper King of Montana,"
Clark launched the Los Angeles Philharmonic and helped create the Hollywood
Bowl. He was also a man with secrets, including a lover named Harrison Post. A
former salesclerk, Post enjoyed a lavish existence among Hollywood elites, but
the men's money--and their homosexuality--made them targets, for the district
attorney, their employees and, in Post's case, his own family. When Clark died
suddenly, Harrison Post inherited a substantial fortune--and a wealth of
trouble. From Prohibition-era Hollywood to Nazi prison camps to Mexico City
nightclubs, Twilight Man tells the story of an illicit love and the battle over
a family estate that would destroy one man's life. Harrison Post was forgotten
for decades, but after a chance encounter with his portrait, Liz Brown, Clark's
great-grandniece, set out to learn his story. Twilight Man is more than just a
biography. It is an exploration of how families shape their own legacies, and
the lengths they will go in order to do so.
Time and Power Christopher Clark 2021-04-13 From the bestselling author of The
Sleepwalkers, a book about how the exercise of power is shaped by different
concepts of time This groundbreaking book presents new perspectives on how the
exercise of power is shaped by different notions of time. Acclaimed historian
Christopher Clark draws on four key figures from German history—Friedrich
Wilhelm of Brandenburg-Prussia, Frederick the Great, Otto von Bismarck, and
Adolf Hitler—to look at history through a temporal lens and ask how historical
actors and their regimes embody unique conceptions of time. Elegantly written
and boldly innovative, Time and Power reveals the connection between political
power and the distinct temporalities of the leaders who wield it.
Self-portraits Ernst Rebel 2017 Explores self-portraits, sharing examples of
self-portraiture and offering interpretations and a brief biography of the
artists.
Blowing the Bloody Doors Off Michael Caine 2018-10-23 Hollywood legend Michael
Caine shares wisdom and stories from his remarkable career in this "engrossing"
memoir that "shines with positive energy" (Library Journal, starred review).
One of our best-loved actors, Michael Caine has starred in over 100 films in
his six-decade career, spanning classic movies like Alfie, Zulu, and The
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Italian Job to playing Alfred opposite Christian Bale's Batman in Christopher
Nolan's blockbuster Dark Knight trilogy. Caine has excelled in every kind of
role--with a skill that's made it look easy. Caine knows what success takes.
He's made it to the pinnacle of his profession from humble origins. But as he
says, "Small parts can lead to big things. And if you keep doing things right,
the stars will align when you least expect it." Still working and more beloved
than ever, Caine now shares everything he's learned-and "his fans will be
rewarded, as will anyone seeking an enjoyable, inspirational read" (Library
Journal).
Blade Runners, Deer Hunters and Blowing the Bloody Doors Off Michael Deeley
2017-10-24 Few would imagine that one man links Ridley Scott's visionary sci-fi
classic Blade Runner; The Deer Hunter, that searing study of lives ruined by
the Vietnam War; and The Italian Job, the much loved British caper that made an
icon of Michael Caine. But Michael Deeley has worked with some of the toughest
film-makers, and lived to tell the tale, in this frank and humorous
rollercoaster-ride through the ways and wiles of getting great movies made.
All about Me! Mel Brooks 2021-11-30 No information is currently available.
400pp., 100K.
A Life in Parts Bryan Cranston 2016-10-11 “Nothing short of riveting...an
engrossing first-person account by one of our finest actors” (Huffington
Post)—both a coming-of-age story and a meditation on creativity, devotion, and
craft—Bryan Cranston, beloved and acclaimed star of one of history’s most
successful TV shows, Breaking Bad. Bryan Cranston began his acting career at
the age of seven, when his father, a struggling actor and sometime director,
cast him in a commercial for United Way. By fifth grade he was starring in the
school play, spending hours at the local movie theater, and re-enacting
favorite scenes with his brother in their living room. Cranston seemed destined
to be an actor. But then his father left. And his family fell apart. Troubled
by his father’s missteps, Cranston abandoned his acting aspirations and
resolved to pursue a steadier career in law enforcement. Then, on a two-year
cross-country motorcycle journey, Cranston re-discovered his talent for acting
and found his mission and his calling. In this “must-read memoir” (The
Philadelphia Inquirer), Cranston traces the many roles he inhabited throughout
his remarkable life, both on and off screen. For the first time he shares the
story of his early years as an actor on the soap opera Loving, his recurring
spots on Seinfeld, and his time as bumbling father Hal on Malcolm in the
Middle, to his tour-de-force, Tony-winning performance as Lyndon Baines Johnson
in Broadway’s All the Way, to his most iconic role of all: Breaking Bad’s
Walter White. “An illuminating window into the actor’s psyche” (People),
Cranston has much to say about creativity, devotion, and craft, as well as
innate talent and its challenges and benefits and proper maintenance. “By turns
gritty, funny, and sad” (Entertainment Weekly), ultimately A Life in Parts is a
story about the joy, the necessity, and the transformative power of simple hard
work.
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Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury 1951 A totalitarian regime has ordered all books to
be destroyed, but one of the book burners suddenly realizes their merit.
Sanford Meisner on Acting Sanford Meisner 2012-11-07 Sanford Meisner was one of
the best known and beloved teachers of acting in the country. This book follows
one of his acting classes for fifteen months, beginning with the most
rudimentary exercises and ending with affecting and polished scenes from
contemporary American plays. Written in collaboration with Dennis Longwell, it
is essential reading for beginning and professional actors alike. Throughout
these pages Meisner is a delight—always empathizing with his students and
urging them onward, provoking emotion, laughter, and growing technical mastery
from his charges. With an introduction by Sydney Pollack, director of Out of
Africa and Tootsie, who worked with Meisner for five years. "This book should
be read by anyone who wants to act or even appreciate what acting involves.
Like Meisner's way of teaching, it is the straight goods."—Arthur Miller "If
there is a key to good acting, this one is it, above all others. Actors, young
and not so young, will find inspiration and excitement in this book."—Gregory
Peck
Putting the Rabbit in the Hat Brian Cox 2022-01-18 The incredible rags-toriches story of acclaimed actor Brian Cox, best known as Succession’s Logan
Roy, from a troubled, working-class upbringing in Scotland to a prolific career
across theatre, film and television. From Hannibal Lecktor in Manhunter to
media magnate Logan Roy in HBO's Succession, Brian Cox has made his name as an
actor of unparalleled distinction and versatility. We are familiar with him on
screen, but few know of his extraordinary life story. Growing up in Dundee,
Scotland, Cox lost his father when he was just eight years old and was brought
up by his three elder sisters in the aftermath of his mother's nervous
breakdowns and ultimate hospitalization. After joining the Dundee Repertory
Theatre at the age of fifteen, you could say the rest is history — but that is
to overlook the enormous effort that has gone into the making of the legend we
know today. Rich in emotion and meaning, with plenty of laughs along the way,
this seminal autobiography captures both Cox's distinctive voice and his very
soul.
Small Doses Amanda Seales 2019-10-22 This “one-of-a-kind read” offers
insightful essays, poignant life advice, and pithy pearls of wisdom from the
comedian and star of HBO’s Insecure (Entertainment Weekly). Anyone who has seen
Amanda Seales’s acclaimed stand-up special I Be Knowin, her long-running TV
series Insecure, or her groundbreaking gameshow Smart Funny & Black, knows that
this woman is a force of nature. In both life and career, she has fearlessly
and passionately charted her own course. Now she’s bringing her life’s lessons
and laughs to the page with her signature blend of academic intellectualism,
Black American colloquialisms, and pop culture fanaticism. This volume of
essays, axioms, original illustrations, and photos provides Seales’s trademark
“self-help from the hip” style of commentary, fueled by ideology formed from
her own victories, struggles, research, mistakes, risks, and pay-offs.
Unapologetic, fiercely funny, and searingly honest, Small Doses engages,
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empowers, and enlightens readers on how to find their truths while still
finding the funny!
Useful Phrases for Immigrants May-Lee Chai 2018-10 Eight innovative, timely
stories illuminate the hopes and fears of Chinese immigrants and their
descendants.
Blowing the Bloody Doors Off Michael Caine 2018 Over the six decades of his
remarkable career, film legend Michael Caine has starred in some of the biggest
movies of all time - and made it look easy. In reality, it has been one huge
learning curve, from his unlikely beginnings as the son of a Billingsgate fish
porter to pursuing his dream of being an actor, finding success and managing
every twist, trick and turn to stay at the top of his game. The greatest trick,
as he says, has always been 'to grasp every bloody opportunity that appears in
front of me'. Now in his 85th year, he looks back at an incredible life and
career and everything it's taught him - sharing hard-won wisdom, brilliant
insights and stories, as well as the skills of acting and the movies we can all
learn from.
Franklin Pierce Michael F. Holt 2010-03-30 The genial but troubled New
Englander whose single-minded partisan loyalties inflamed the nation's
simmering battle over slavery Charming and handsome, Franklin Pierce of New
Hampshire was drafted to break the deadlock of the 1852 Democratic convention.
Though he seized the White House in a landslide against the imploding Whig
Party, he proved a dismal failure in office. Michael F. Holt, a leading
historian of nineteenth-century partisan politics, argues that in the wake of
the Whig collapse, Pierce was consumed by an obsessive drive to unify his
splintering party rather than the roiling country. He soon began to overreach.
Word leaked that Pierce wanted Spain to sell the slave-owning island of Cuba to
the United States, rousing sectional divisions. Then he supported repeal of the
Missouri Compromise, which limited the expansion of slavery in the west.
Violence broke out, and "Bleeding Kansas" spurred the formation of the
Republican Party. By the end of his term, Pierce's beloved party had ruptured,
and he lost the nomination to James Buchanan. In this incisive account, Holt
shows how a flawed leader, so dedicated to his party and ill-suited for the
presidency, hastened the approach of the Civil War.
Tonight We Bombed the U.S. Capitol William Rosenau 2020-01-07 In a shocking,
never-before-told story from the vaults of American history, Tonight We Bombed
the US Capitol takes a close look at the explosive hidden history of M19—the
first and only domestic terrorist group founded and led by women—and their
violent fight against racism, sexism, and what they viewed as Ronald Reagan’s
imperialistic vision for America. In 1981, President Ronald Reagan announced
that it was “morning in America.” He declared that the American dream wasn’t
over, but the United States needed to lower taxes, shrink government control,
and flex its military muscles abroad to herald what some called “the Reagan
Revolution.” At the same time, a tiny band of American-born, well-educated
extremists were working for a very different kind of revolution. By the end of
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the 1970s, many radicals had called it quits, but six veteran women extremists
came together to finish the fight. These women had spent their entire adult
lives embroiled in political struggles: protesting the Vietnam War, fighting
for black and Native American liberation, and confronting US imperialism. They
created a new organization to wage their war: The May 19th Communist
Organization, or “M19,” a name derived from the birthday shared by Malcolm X
and Ho Chi Minh, two of their revolutionary idols. Together, these six women
carried out some of the most daring operations in the history of domestic
terrorism—from prison breakouts and murderous armed robberies, to a bombing
campaign that wreaked havoc on the nation’s capital. Three decades later, M19’s
actions and shocking tactics still reverberate for many reasons, but one truly
sets them apart: unlike any other American terrorist group before or since, M19
was created and led by women. Tonight We Bombed the US Capitol tells the full
story of M19 for the first time, alongside original photos and declassified FBI
documents. Through the group’s history, intelligence and counterterrorism
expert William Rosenau helps us understand how homegrown extremism—a threat
that still looms over us today—is born.
Bank Job Hilary Powell 2020-09-17 "These art avengers...took on toxic debt
culture—and won."—The Guardian "[They] want to blow up the whole financial
system."—The New York Times Art hacks life when two filmmakers launch a project
to cancel more than £1m of high-interest debt from their local community. Bank
Job is a white-knuckle ride into the dark heart of our financial system, in
which filmmaker and artist duo Hilary Powell and Dan Edelstyn risk their sanity
to buy up and abolish debt by printing their own money in a disused bank in
Walthamstow, London. Tired of struggling in an economic system that leaves
creative people on the fringes, the duo weave a different story, both risky and
empowering, of self-education and mutual action. Behind the opaque language and
defunct diagrams, they find a system flawed by design but ripe for hacking.
This is the inspiring story of how they listen and act upon the widespread
desire to change the system to meet the needs of many and not just the few. And
for those among us brave enough, they show how we can do this too in our own
communities one bank job at a time.
All Those Moments Rutger Hauer 2007-04-24 The international film star of such
movies as Blade Runner and Ladyhawke describes his dramatic early years, his
perspectives on the movie industry, and a near-tragedy that changed his life.
30,000 first printing.
BRING ON THE EMPTY HORSES DAVID NIVEN 1975
Pippin No Drippin’ Layne Ihde 2020-09-01 Pippin No Drippin' encourages the use
of children’s imaginations and that with a little bit of ingenuity, anyone can
create something fun to do. Pippin the cat can't go outside because it's
raining and it's making him blue. His mama suggests he use his imagination to
find something to do. Spying an ad featuring a loud and colorful marching band,
he sets forth to create a "one cat band" with items he finds around the house.
A fun, colorful item from the first book Pippin No Lickin’ even makes an
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appearance! Pippin No Drippin' culminates in an impromptu performance for
Pippin's parents and the realization that even a rainy day can be fun when you
put your mind to it!
Summary of Michael Caine's Blowing the Bloody Doors Off Everest Media,
2022-06-30T22:59:00Z Please note: This is a companion version & not the
original book. Sample Book Insights: #1 I was born in 1933 in London, England.
I suffered from rickets, a disease of poverty that causes weak bones, and I
tottered up and down those stairs in surgical boots. I left school at 16 with a
small handful of exam passes, and found and got sacked from a handful of menial
office jobs. #2 I learned early on that everything can have its good side for
you personally. I learned to find the good in terrible situations. Looking
back, I would add another lesson that I didn’t know at the time: if I can make
it, there's hope for us all. #3 My father taught me that I wanted more out of
life than I was supposed to get. My mother taught me the things I needed to be
able to go out and get it. Together, they provided me with a wonderful launch
pad. #4 I grew up with my mother and father, who was away fighting the war.
They showed me love, and I was able to show it to others. When you have been
shown love, you can show it to others.
Digging Dinosaurs Gorma Horner 1990-05-09 A classic paleontology work follows
the research of a world-renowned scientist, chronicling how with a fivehundred-dollar grant and a coffee can of baby dinosaur bones, he revolutionized
vertebrate paleontology. Reprint.
Ghost Train Alan Ahlberg 1992-08-21 Three skeletons have fun when they take a
train ride one dark, dark night--until something scares them.
Always Look on the Bright Side of Life Eric Idle 2018-10-02 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • From the ingenious comic performer, founding member of Monty
Python, and creator of Spamalot, comes an absurdly funny memoir of unparalleled
wit and heartfelt candor We know him best for his unforgettable roles on Monty
Python—from the Flying Circus to The Meaning of Life. Now, Eric Idle reflects
on the meaning of his own life in this entertaining memoir that takes us on a
remarkable journey from his childhood in an austere boarding school through his
successful career in comedy, television, theater, and film. Coming of age as a
writer and comedian during the Sixties and Seventies, Eric stumbled into the
crossroads of the cultural revolution and found himself rubbing shoulders with
the likes of George Harrison, David Bowie, and Robin Williams, all of whom
became dear lifelong friends. With anecdotes sprinkled throughout involving
other close friends and luminaries such as Mike Nichols, Mick Jagger, Steve
Martin, Paul Simon, Lorne Michaels, and many more, as well as John Cleese and
the Pythons themselves, Eric captures a time of tremendous creative output with
equal parts hilarity and heart. In Always Look on the Bright Side of Life,
named for the song he wrote for Life of Brian and which has since become the
number one song played at funerals in the UK, he shares the highlights of his
life and career with the kind of offbeat humor that has delighted audiences for
five decades. The year 2019 marks the fiftieth anniversary of The Pythons, and
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Eric is marking the occasion with this hilarious memoir chock full of behindthe-scenes stories from a high-flying life featuring everyone from Princess
Leia to Queen Elizabeth.
Only Fools and Stories David Jason 2017-10-05 *** The Hilarious Number One
Sunday Times Bestseller! *** The follow-up autobiography to one of Britain’s
best loved actors and national treasures In his first book David Jason told us
about himself from his early years training as an electrician through to making
it as one of Britain's greatest actors. This autumn, in a follow up
autobiography, he tells us about the many other lives he has lived – his
characters. From Del Boy to Granville, Pop Larkin to Frost, he takes us behind
the scenes and under the skins of some of the best loved acts of his career.
And in the process he reflects on how those characters changed his life too.
The result told with his characteristic charm and wit is both funny and
poignant, honest and heart warming.
Respect for Acting Uta Hagen 1973 The performer and teacher guides the actor in
overcoming the human and technical problems of his art
The Elephant to Hollywood Michael Caine 2010-10-26 Charming, engaging, and
surprisingly forthright, Michael Caine gives us his insider's view of Hollywood
and the story of his brilliant second act When he was in his late fifties,
Michael Caine believed his glamorous, rags-to-riches Hollywood career had come
to an end. The scripts being sent his way were worse and worse. When one script
really disappointed, he called the producer to complain about the part. The
producer said, "No, no, we don't want you for the lover, we want you for the
father." Salvation came in the unlikely form of his old friend Jack Nicholson,
who convinced him to give acting one more shot. What followed was not only an
incredible personal transformation but also one of the most radical comebacks
in film history. Learning to accept his new role both on camera and in his own
life, Caine went on to win his second Oscar, be knighted by the queen, and
deliver some of his best performances to date. Now he shares the spectacular
story of his life, from his humble upbringing in London's poverty-stricken
Elephant and Castle, his military service, touching marriage and family life,
and lively adventures with friends, to legendary meetings with fellow stars,
forays as a restaurateur, and hilarious off-screen encounters from his
glittering five-decade career. Caine's The Elephant to Hollywood brings his
gift for storytelling and his insider's view to a tale that is funny, warm, and
deeply honest.
Sir Michael Caine - The Biography William Hall 2007-09-14 Born Maurice
Micklewhite, son of a Billingsgate fish porter and a charlady; Michael Caine's
life has been an extraordinary rollercoaster: from washing dishes and fighting
on National Service, to winning two Oscars and being knighted by the Queen.With
more than eighty films to his name, he has starred in some of the classics of
modern cinema: as an action anti-hero in Get Carter, a Cockney Lothario in
Alfie, a disillusioned alcoholic academic in Educating Rita. He is an enduring
model of British cool.This authorised biography charts the amazing highs and
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lows in his turbulent ride to fame, fortune and respect.
The Third Story Charles Busch 2009-01-01 Comedy / Characters: 4m, 2f / Unit set
A faded screenwriter in the 1940's woos her troubled ex-writer son into
collaborating on a screen play. The gangster/sci fi B-movie in their
imagination unfolds before us, involving a chic crime czarina, a beautiful but
icy lady scientist and her failed and understandly bitter human cloning
experiment. A third story is the Russian fairy tale the screenwriter told her
son as a child about a painfully shy princess who forges a diabolical pact with
a terrifying but surprisingly vulnerable old witch. The fairy tale inspires the
movie which inspires the mother and son screenwriters to mend their fractured
relationship. "Plays-within-plays require such intricate tailoring. So it's a
pleasure to report that with The Third Story, the ever-captivating Charles
Busch proves equally deft as both performer and seamstress." -Theatermania.
"The main joy of The Third Story is that its foolery embodies something
substantive...No wonder The Third Story feels like such an energizing event." Village Voice.
Blowing the Bloody Doors Off Michael Caine 2018-10-18 'Wise, funny' Daily Mail
'Chatty and engaging . . . he often comes across as endearingly humble' Sunday
Times 'Thoroughly engaging' Sunday Express magazine 'Fabulous storytelling'
Prima One of 'the top 25 most compelling Hollywood autobiographies' -Guardian
Hollywood legend and British national treasure Sir Michael Caine shares the
wisdom, stories, insight and skills that life has taught him in his remarkable
career - and now his 85th year. One of our best-loved actors Michael Caine has
starred in a huge range of films - including all-time favourites - from the
classic British movies Alfie, Zulu and The Italian Job to the Hollywood
blockbusting Dark Knight trilogy, Dirty Rotten Scoundrels, Hannah and Her
Sisters and Cider House Rules. Caine has excelled in every kind of role - with
a skill that's made it look easy. He knows what success takes - he's made it to
the top of his profession from the toughest beginning. But as he says 'Small
parts can lead to big things. And if you keep doing things right, the stars
will align when you least expect it.' Now in his 85th year he wants to share
everything he's learned. With brilliant new insight into his life and work and
with his wonderful gift for story, this is Caine at his wise and entertaining
best.
Face It Debbie Harry 2019-09-23 'I was saying things in songs that female
singers didn't really say back then. I wasn't submissive or begging him to come
back, I was kicking his ass, kicking him out, kicking my own ass too. My
Blondie character was an inflatable doll but with a dark, provocative,
aggressive side. I was playing it up, yet I was very serious.' BRAVE, BEAUTIFUL
AND BORN TO BE PUNK DEBBIE HARRY is a musician, actor, activist and the iconic
face of New York City cool. As the front-woman of Blondie, she and the band
forged a new sound that brought together the worlds of rock, punk, disco,
reggae and hip-hop to create some of the most beloved pop songs of all time. As
a muse, she collaborated with some of the boldest artists of the past four
decades. The scope of Debbie Harry's impact on our culture has been matched
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only by her reticence to reveal her rich inner life - until now. In an
arresting mix of visceral, soulful storytelling and stunning visuals that
includes never-before-seen photographs, bespoke illustrations and fan art
installations, Face It upends the standard music memoir while delivering a
truly prismatic portrait. With all the grit, grime, and glory recounted in
intimate detail, Face It recreates the downtown scene of 1970s New York City,
where Blondie played alongside the Ramones, Television, Talking Heads, Iggy Pop
and David Bowie. Following her path from glorious commercial success to heroin
addiction, the near-death of partner Chris Stein, a heart-wrenching bankruptcy,
and Blondie's break-up as a band to her multifaceted acting career in more than
thirty films, a stunning solo career and the triumphant return of her band, and
her tireless advocacy for the environment and LGBTQ rights, Face It is a
cinematic story of a woman who made her own path, and set the standard for a
generation of artists who followed in her footsteps - a memoir as dynamic as
its subject. g mix of visceral, soulful storytelling and stunning visuals that
includes never-before-seen photographs, bespoke illustrations and fan art
installations, Face It upends the standard music memoir while delivering a
truly prismatic portrait. With all the grit, grime, and glory recounted in
intimate detail, Face It recreates the downtown scene of 1970s New York City,
where Blondie played alongside the Ramones, Television, Talking Heads, Iggy Pop
and David Bowie. Following her path from glorious commercial success to heroin
addiction, the near-death of partner Chris Stein, a heart-wrenching bankruptcy,
and Blondie's break-up as a band to her multifaceted acting career in more than
thirty films, a stunning solo career and the triumphant return of her band, and
her tireless advocacy for the environment and LGBTQ rights, Face It is a
cinematic story of a woman who made her own path, and set the standard for a
generation of artists who followed in her footsteps - a memoir as dynamic as
its subject. s dynamic as its subject.
Sir Sean Connery John Parker 2020-11 He was one of the world's true superstars,
and the silver screen's most beloved James Bond. Sir Sean Connery - a proud
Scotsman born in 1930 to a working-class family - died at home in the Bahamas
on October 31, 2020. He left behind him a legacy to rival any actor. Connery
bestrode Hollywood like a Colossus. He commanded some of the highest fees in
the industry and was lauded by critics and the public alike. In July 2000, his
unique contribution to the world of film was recognized when he was accorded a
knighthood. John Parker traces the astonishing rise to stardom of a tough
street kid from Edinburgh. The part of 007 became a monster that threatened to
kill Connery as an actor; he escaped to establish himself as one of the world's
most magnetic and commanding character actors, winning an Oscar for his role in
iconic crime drama The Untouchables. The author has drawn on reminiscences of
famous friends and colleagues, including Honor Blackman, Robert Hardy and Eric
Sykes, to create an authoritative and entertaining portrait of a talented,
complex actor - and, above all else, a magnificent man.
In Pieces Sally Field 2018-09-18 In this intimate, haunting literary memoir and
New York Times Notable Book of the year, an American icon tells her own story
for the first time -- about a challenging and lonely childhood, the craft that
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helped her find her voice, and a powerful emotional legacy that shaped her
journey as a daughter and a mother. One of the most celebrated, beloved, and
enduring actors of our time, Sally Field has an infectious charm that has
captivated the nation for more than five decades, beginning with her first TV
role at the age of seventeen. From Gidget's sweet-faced "girl next door" to the
dazzling complexity of Sybil to the Academy Award-worthy ferocity and depth of
Norma Rae and Mary Todd Lincoln, Field has stunned audiences time and time
again with her artistic range and emotional acuity. Yet there is one character
who always remained hidden: the shy and anxious little girl within. With raw
honesty and the fresh, pitch-perfect prose of a natural-born writer, and with
all the humility and authenticity her fans have come to expect, Field brings
readers behind-the-scenes for not only the highs and lows of her star-studded
early career in Hollywood, but deep into the truth of her lifelong
relationships--including her complicated love for her own mother. Powerful and
unforgettable, In Pieces is an inspiring and important account of life as a
woman in the second half of the twentieth century.
As You Wish Cary Elwes 2014-10-14 In a 25th anniversary, behind-the-scenes
account of the making of the cult-classic film, the lead actor shares neverbefore-told stories and exclusive photographs as well as interviews with Robin
Wright, Billy Crystal and more. 100,000 first printing.
Barry Sonnenfeld, Call Your Mother Barry Sonnenfeld 2020-03-10 **A New York
Times Editor's Choice selection!** This outrageous and hilarious memoir follows
a film and television director’s life, from his idiosyncratic upbringing to his
unexpected career as the director behind such huge film franchises as The
Addams Family and Men in Black. Barry Sonnenfeld's philosophy is, "Regret the
Past. Fear the Present. Dread the Future." Told in his unmistakable voice,
Barry Sonnenfeld, Call Your Mother is a laugh-out-loud memoir about coming of
age. Constantly threatened with suicide by his over-protective mother,
disillusioned by the father he worshiped, and abused by a demonic relative,
Sonnenfeld somehow went on to become one of Hollywood's most successful
producers and directors. Written with poignant insight and real-life irony, the
book follows Sonnenfeld from childhood as a French horn player through graduate
film school at NYU, where he developed his talent for cinematography. His first
job after graduating was shooting nine feature length pornos in nine days. From
that humble entrée, he went on to form a friendship with the Coen Brothers,
launching his career shooting their first three films. Though Sonnenfeld had no
ambition to direct, Scott Rudin convinced him to be the director of The Addams
Family. It was a successful career move. He went on to direct many more films
and television shows. Will Smith once joked that he wanted to take Sonnenfeld
to Philadelphia public schools and say, "If this guy could end up as a
successful film director on big budget films, anyone can." This book is a
fascinating and hilarious roadmap for anyone who thinks they can't succeed in
life because of a rough beginning.
Never Grow Up Jackie Chan 2019-09-10 “You’ll be hard-pressed to find a
Hollywood memoir with this much blood and (broken) bone” (Entertainment Weekly)
blowing-the-bloody-doors-off

12/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 26, 2022 by guest

in this candid, thrilling autobiography from one of the most recognizable,
influential, and beloved cinematic personalities in the world. Everyone knows
Jackie Chan. Whether it’s from Rush Hour, Shanghai Noon, The Karate Kid, or
Kung Fu Panda, Jackie is admired by generations of moviegoers for his acrobatic
fighting style, comic timing, and mind-bending stunts. In 2016—after over
fifty-five years in the industry, over 200 films, and many broken bones—he
received an honorary Academy Award for his lifetime achievement in film. But
Jackie is just getting started. Now, in Never Grow Up, the global superstar
reflects on his early life, including his childhood years at the China Drama
Academy (in which he was enrolled at the age of six), his big breaks (and
setbacks) in Hong Kong and Hollywood, his numerous brushes with death (both on
and off film sets), and his life as a husband and father (which has been,
admittedly and regrettably, imperfect). In this “impossibly colorful memoir”
(USA TODAY), Jackie applies the same spirit of openness to his “legendary life,
with many fascinating stories waiting for you to discover” (Jet Li), proving
time and time again why he’s beloved the world over: he’s honest, funny, kind,
brave beyond reckoning and—after all this time—still young at heart.
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